
Dear Mr. Stevenson 
  
I wish to let you know that I am completely against this proposal in regards to "exempt market 
security". I am not in favor of divulging the vast majority of my financial information to sales 
people of the types of investments. I am tired of the "government knows best" mentality of today's 
governments. Stick to basic governing and stay out of peoples business. I like to think that I am 
perfectly capable of making decisions when it comes to my financial interests and many other 
interests as well. 
  
Regards, 
  
Gord Newton 
  
Sherwood Park, AB 


